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Newsletter 27th March 2019 
 
Sports Teams Results 
We have had a very hectic week with many of our children playing in various sports matches and 
tournaments. 
Congratulations to all the hockey players who not only played very well but were also commended 
by the organisers for their sportsmanship and good behaviour.  Two of our teams came 5th (out of 
over 20 teams) in their tournaments – which is exceptionally good for such a small school.  My 
thanks also to Ms Massie, whose hard work has got all our players to this standard. 
The football team has been in action as well – narrowly losing to Wittersham School last Monday 
but also performed extremely well and came second in the Ashford Small School tournament last 
weekend.  I would like to thank Mr Wood (Sam’s father) for his help at the tournament. 
Any finally, despite only having a couple of coaching sessions our netball team had a very exciting 
game against Brook School last week – the score ended up at 7-7. 
 
Can I remind all parents to please wash and return any kit as soon as possible as we have another 
match coming up next week. 
  
After-School Clubs 
Please note that all clubs finish at the end of this week.  
 
Easter competition 
We will be having a ‘Decorate an Egg’ competition this year.  All entries must be brought to school 
on the last day of term and prizes will be awarded to the 1st, 2nd and 3rd winners in each class.  
These can be decorated hard boiled eggs or decorated chocolate eggs – no rules (plenty of ideas 
on the internet). 
 
Easter Church Service 
Our Easter Church service will be held on Thursday, 4th April at Brabourne Church, starting at 9am.  
Everyone is welcome to join us and the children will need to be dropped off at the church after 
8.40am.  The early club will take place at the church from 8.15am.  All the children will be brought 
back to school by coach, as usual. 
 
Breakfast Church 
Please do read the attached notice, which gives details of the Breakfast Church meetings which 
will take place on the last Saturday of each month, starting this Saturday at Sellindge School hall. 
            
Reminders 

1) No children (or pre-school children) are allowed on the playground apparatus after school  
2) Please make sure your child has PE kit in school every day 
3) No jewellery should be worn in school (other than stud earrings)  

 
PTO 
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Workshops for Parents/Carers 
In term 4 we are running the following workshops for parents/carers: 
 
Thurs 28 Mar Workshop – KS2 SATs– Mrs Burnett – Jupiter Classroom 2.45pm – Jupiter 
Parents/Carers 
Tues 2 Apr Workshop – KS1 SATs – Mrs Miller – Mars Classroom 2.45pm – Mars Parents/Carers 
 
These workshops are aimed to help and explain to parents about the different matters that arise, 
as the children progress through school.  
 
Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher    
 
 
 
Dates for diary 
 
Thur 28 Mar Workshop – KS2 SATs– Mrs Burnett – Jupiter Classroom 2.45pm – Jupiter 

Parents 
Mon 1 Apr NO CLUBS THIS WEEK 
Tues 2 Apr  Workshop – KS1 SATs – Mrs Miller – Mars Classroom 2.45pm – Mars Parents 
Tues 2 Apr  Parent Consultation Evenings 
Weds 3 Apr  Parent Consultation Evenings 
Thur 4 Apr  Church Easter Service – Brabourne Church – 9am 
Fri 5 Apr  PTA Easter Bingo 

Last day term 4 
Tues 23 Apr  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
Weds 24 Apr  First day term 5 
Mon 6 May  Bank Holiday  
Fri 17 May  PTA Quiz night 
Fri 24 May  End term 5 
Mon 3 Jun  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
Tues 4 Jun  First day term 6 
Weds 12,  
Thur 13, Fri 14  Y6 Residential – Kingswood 
Fri 12 July  Sports day/PTA Summer Fayre  
Tues 23 July  End term 6  
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